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Dear Grantees and Partners,

Attached is a press release about a worldwide search for projects which show how the Arts and Culture will shape the 
future of dementia for the better. Ideas are being sought by the international Dementia Services Development 
Centre ahead of an IdeasLab event being held on 25 February 2015.

Deadline for submissions is February 10, 2015.

National Alzheimer's and Dementia Resource Center team
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